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At the Council meeting of August 26, 2013, it was requested that Administration bring
back a plan for appointments to Boards and Commissions whereby interviews are held
much like those of the Youth Council, excluding EDC, Library Board, Planning
Commission (those appointed by the Mayor) and the Zoning Board of Appeals.

| Aftached is a matrix denoting the authority by which each Board or Commission is
established, terms of expiration, dates notices are sent to current members, the
scheduled annual dates for interviews and those appointed by the Mayor.

It would be necessary fo amend Council Rules to include regular Boards and
Commissions as the next regularly scheduled interviews would normally be held during
the last meeting of November 2013. It appears that only the ZBA would interview with
City Council and all other Boards and Commissions could be interviewed by the
subcommittee at a date to be determined. Any appointments made during
December 2013 would become effective January 1, 2014,






